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Exhibit at the FGIA Product Showcase During the 2024 Fall Conference
SCHAUMBURG, IL – The Fenestration and Glazing Industry Alliance (FGIA) is hosting its annual Product Showcase and Reception on September 17 during the 2024 FGIA Fall Conference, September 16-19 in Minneapolis, MN. The FGIA Product Showcase offers participants the chance to learn about the latest industry innovations.
“This popular event draws a large crowd every year,” said Florica Vlad, FGIA Events Manager. “Whether you’re showcasing your products or simply exploring the latest industry trends and technologies, the Product Showcase offers an educational and enjoyable experience for everyone. Enjoy a drink and some classic Minneapolis comfort food as you browse the displays.”
Exhibitor Information
FGIA Category 1 and 2 member companies, as well as GPC-only supplier members, are invited to exhibit products and services at this hands-on, once-a-year event. All exhibitors will be provided with a six-foot table, including a table skirt and two chairs. Learn more about exhibitor options at FGIAonline.org/showcase.
Conference Registration
Register now to participate in this networking opportunity at the in-person event.
For more information about FGIA events, visit FGIAonline.org/events.
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